
ASTIN COLLOQUIUM, CAIRNS, AUGUST 1997

The Call for papers made some months ago requested submissions by 1 March
1997. Many were received but the flow has now ebbed considerably.

This may reflect a belief on the part of prospective authors that further
submissions are now too late to be accepted. This not the case.

Printing arrangements have now been re-negotiated to allow submissions
received up to the end of May 1997 to be included in the volume of preprints
circulated prior to the Colloquium. Indeed, the Scientific Committee remain willing
to receive papers up to the commencement of the Colloquium. Those received after
May will remain eligible for inclusion in the Colloquium program but will not be
circulated in the preprint volume.

Any further papers should be forwarded (3 copies + 1 electronic copy) to
Greg Taylor
Tillinghast-Towers Perrin
GPO Box 3279
Sydney NSW 2001
Australia

ASTIN Scientific Committee, April 1997
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